




capital projects and programs that will improve the quality of life in Southington, Bristol, Burlington, Plainville and
Wolcott.

Additionally, the SMSAA, a booster club made up of parents and community members, has successfully provided
middle school students with a sports program after the Board of Education made the difficult decision to cut the
program from the budget when facing cuts from state funding.

“Those parents and concerned citizens have enabled students to continue their activities through fundraising
efforts,” said Eisenmann.

The annual dinner serves as a fundraiser for the United Way of Southington as well in order for the program to
continue providing services for those in need.

“We live in a great community,” said Eisenmann. “Without all of the support we have from residents and
businesses, we would not be able to do what we have been able to do for our town.”

To learn more about the United Way of Southington, contact them at (860) 628-4565 or visit them online at
www.unitedwayofsouthington.org.
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